
 
 

Invitation on the Occasion Of WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 
 
 

Date: 03/06/2017 
Dear Members of our Constituent Associations, 
 
 

June 5, 2017 is the World Environment Day, when people over the world 
come together to take action for the betterment of the environment. 
 
To celebrate this day, Pollution Control Committee Daman & Diu and 
Dadra & Nagar Haveli, and Federation of Industries Association Silvassa is 
organizing a rally to bring awareness in Environmental Issues. 
 
In this regard, it is our pleasure to invite the Citizens of Dadra & Nagar 
Haveli, Public Representative, Industries Establishments, School 
Authorities and Students, Local bodies (Municipal and Panchayat Bodies) 
and Public Institutions for the Rally. The Rally will start at 7:00 am 
on Monday 05/06/2017 from Nakshatra Garden. 
 
We look forward for your participation at the event and make the rally a 
grand success. 
 
 
Regards 
Atul R Shah 
General Secretary 
 
 

 

http://www.fiasilvassa.com/

